Shacklewell Primary School
Shacklewell Row, London E8 2EA
Telephone: 0207 254 1415

swoffice@newwavefederation.co.uk
Executive Headteacher: Ms Nicole Reid
Headteacher: Mr Rory McGrath

Monday 4th March 2024

Re: Breakfast Club Drop-Off

Dear Shacklewell Families,

We are very pleased to be able to offer breakfast club facilities at the school. At present, we
have approximately 40 children attending the club each morning. Breakfast club is available
to children from Nursery through to Year 6 at a cost of £2.00 per day. Sign-up can be made
through the school office and we ask that families pay for these sessions in advance.

Breakfast club starts at 8.00am each morning so | would like to take this opportunity to
remind our families that we are unable to open the school gates to the children earlier than
this time. Please refrain from ringing the buzzer at the school gate before 8.00am as you will
be unable to leave your child earlier than this time. These arrangements remain in place for
all families with no exceptions.

In addition to this, | would like to take this opportunity to remind you that school street
arrangements remain in place on Shacklewell Row at the beginning and end of the school
day. Therefore, no cars are permitted on the road between 8.30am - 9.30am and again
between 3.00pm - 4.00pm. There has been a concerning increase in the number of vehicles
on the road outside the school at these times. | urge you to be considerate of others and to
avoid driving on Shacklewell Row.

If you have any questions about either of these matters, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards,

Jonathan Omisore
Assistant Headteacher
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